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DRAFT LITTER MANAGEMENT PLAN 2020-2024

In accordance with the provisions of Section 10 of the Litter Pollution Act,
1997 as amended, South Dublin County Council proposes to replace the Litter
Management Plan 2015-2019.

Accordingly a Draft Litter Management Plan to cover the period 2020-2024 has
been prepared for consultation.

As part of the consultation process the Draft Plan is now on public display, and
the Council welcomes written submissions/comments/ideas in relation to the
Draft Plan from Community, Voluntary and Representative Bodies including
Residents’ Associations, Tidy Towns, Chamber of Commerce etc., as well as from
members of the general public.

The Draft Plan is available for inspection at South Dublin County Council, County
Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 and Clondaikin Civic Offices, Clondalkin, Dublin 22 as
well as at our libraries at County Library, Tallaght; Ballyroan; Clondalkin; Lucan;
Palmerstown at any time while the offices are open for the transaction of official
business until Tuesday 24th December 2019.

The Draft Plan may also be viewed on South Dublin County Council's
Consultation Portal until Tuesday 7th January 2020.

Submissions:

Submission and observations in respect of the Draft Plan can be made as
follows;

. On South Dublin County Council’s Public Consultation Portal website
http://consult.sdublincoco.ie up to midnight on Tuesday 7th January 2020.

. In writing to the A/Senior Executive Officer, South Dublin County
Council, Environment Water & Climate Change, County Hall, Tallaght
or info@sdublincoco.ie to be received on or before Tuesday 7th January.
Submissions should be clearly marked Draft Litter Management Plan
2020-2024.
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